
ST PETER & ST PAUL, DEDDINGTON 

ORGANIST / DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

St Peter & St Paul Church, Deddington, is looking to appoint an Organist/Director of Music 

to replace the present Director who is retiring in the summer of 2017. 

Ideally we would like a competent organist who would also direct the choir, but we would 

very willing to accept a musician who would be happy to play for services and rehearsals 

while an experienced member of the choir directed.  This would an ideal opportunity for a 

young musician to gain experience.   For a full description of what we would like, and 

importantly of what we would accept, go to our website www.deddingtonchurch.org. 

 


